
 

EXETER & DISTRICT CALEDONIAN SOCIETY 

 

The General Date Protection Regulation comes into effect from 25th May, 2018 and this 

requires each individual of an organisation, club etc such as our Society to give their 

permission for their details to be recorded electronically, unless they do so, they cannot be 

contacted by e mail or their personal details given to other members.  

 

As you may be aware the law relating to Data Protection has recently changed and we will 

require your permission to record your correct details and you are happy to use and share 

these details with the other members of the Society.  We will not share this information with 

anyone else.  We will only be using your details to add to our Contact List and we will only 

contact you on matters relating to the Society. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Exeter & District Caledonian Society 

GPDR Consent form 

NAME 
 

 

Address 
 

 
 

 

Postcode 
 

 

Email Address 
 

 

Phone No 

 

 

Mobile No 

 

 

Cross here to confirm that you are happy for this information to be available to other members of the Society □ 

Cross here to confirm you are happy for the Society to contact you  □  

 

We retain the right to contact you with matters specifically relating to your membership of the Society. 


